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PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE
Summer is coming very fast and we have a
number of events to keep us busy . Please take
time to sign up to help with some or all of these.
Please, if you would, sign up so we can see how
many people we need at various times. We will
hold the Golf Tournament on June 8th and we
are still looking for teams. You can contact Joe
or Dave for more information. We are holding
the Fishing Derby on June 13th. This event is
always fun to attend and help with the young
people. The last event in June is one of our
famous “cook outs” and that is on June 24th. We
are excited to have several new members this
year. Remember that if you have a person or
persons who you think would like to work in an
organization that does a lot of things for kids,
please invite them to attend one of the
meetings. We would like to add more members
this year.Last, | would like to thank all of the
workers who helped at the Pundmann Ford
event. It takes a lot of work to pull one of these
off and we had a lot of help for this past event.
Let’s keep trying to increase membership, while

serving kids. Jerry

ANNUAL GOLF TOURNAMENT
Teams, sponsors and gifts needed now to help
plan for an eventful and successful day on
June 8th at the Bear Creek Golf Course.
Contact Fred McGinley with questions. Sign-up

sheet will be available at the noon meeting.

UPDATE ON ANNUAL ELECTION
Carl Sandstedt was a write-in candiate for the
office of Vice-President. He has agreed to serve
and will be in the presidental rotation.

ANNUAL FISHING DERBY SCHEDULED
The Annual Fishing Derby is scheduled for
June 13th at Busch Memorial
Conservation Area, Lake 15. Plan to attend.

Saturday,

Assistance is needed in helping the residents
with their fishing skills. A sign-up sheet will be
available at the noon meeting.
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SCHOLARSHIP AWARDEES 2015 BIRTHDAYS
Jerry Hurbert 6/1
Karen Kennedy /6/6
Cheryl Graber 6/8
Rich Krill 6/14
Ellen Parker 6/17

Laura Whitehead 6/17

ANNIVERSARIES
Hugh/Joanne Orr 6/1
Richard/Marge Green 6/10

Pictured L to R: Jerry Reese-President, Sara Connie/Mike Ebert 6/10
Lively, Morgan Corder, Tyler Westerfeld, Roger/Audrey Deppe 6/12
B Bagby. G Choinka. Mike Eb Ellen/Jack Parker 6/15
renna Bagby, Genny Choinka, e Ebert- Dale/Dee Westhy 618
Chair. Thanks to Mike and his committee we Joe/Barb Gegg 6/28
were once again "Friends of Youth." Gerri/Joe Kloeppel 6/30
PUNDMANN FORD FEST BENEFITS CLUB NOON MEETINGS
The Ford Fest was beneficial for Pundmann Tuesday 6/2
Ford and our club. The raffle proceeds, the tip Allyson Malek
jar, and the donations from Pundmann Ford Pl;""";g A:/‘;ad
uesaa
and the Mustang Club accounted for a profit of TBZ
$2855 for the day. In addition, the Tuesday 6/16
reimbursement to the club for the refreshments TBA
amounted to $1282.68. We owe Pundmann Ford  Board Meeting @ 1:00
and, specifically, , Rick,, 2. hisg thank. v fax all.of. Tuegday (23
the support of our club. Mark Cook, event TBa
. a o - Tuesday 6/30
chair, expressed his appreciation for the fine TBA
work of the following volunteers: Bob Beckman,
Dave Borgmeyer, Roger Deppe, Connie Ebert, Mike Evert,
Joe Gegg, Mike King, Larry Kraft, Jeff marion, Sharon June
North, Rick Pundmann, Gerry Prinster, Jerry Reese, Carl Golf Tournament 6/8
Sandstedt, Angela Walleman, Keith Walleman, and Dale Fishing Derby 6/13
Westby.
Cook out 6/27
OFFICERS RECOGNIZED FOR SERVICE
TO THE COMMUNITY August
q Festival of Little Hills
m 8/21,22,23
September
Installation Banquet
(Date TBA)
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The recognized officers (holding plaque) are
Officer William Whitterholt, Deputy Keith
Nelson, Det. Michael Coyne. Thanks to Dale
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Wesby and Jack Ross for arranging this event.
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